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September 2024

Dear Glen Cove Community,

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year at Glen Cove Schools! During the summer, the

administration, faculty, clerical staff, custodians, and buildings and grounds crew steadily worked

to ensure the smooth opening of our buildings for the school year. We are excited to welcome new

students and reunite with those returning. Our instructional staff has been busy preparing lesson

plans, revising curriculum, and integrating new technology to enhance learning. We enjoyed some

funwith our barbecues and popsicle events with the principals. Now, we are ready to open and

have a fantastic year!

Additionally, youmay notice the completion of several construction projects funded by the BOND

initiative, as well as ongoing work across the District. These projects are focused onmaximizing

instructional opportunities as well as enhancing the overall safety, health, andwelfare of all

students, faculty, staff, and our entire school community.

For updates on school activities, please visit our website and follow us on social media. (Facebook

and Instagram). The District uses ParentSquare, a unified communication platform accessible on

computers andmobile devices, to ensure seamless engagement between parents and schools,

keeping families informed about all their children’s activities and events. Sign up here.We also

offer a Community Group that allows guests, such asmembers of the community who do not have

students active in the district, but would still like to receive district notifications including

emergency closures and delays. Sign up for ParentSquare Community Groups here. Please note:
Current staff and parents / guardians do not need to register for the ParentSquare community groups.

Thank you for your continued support and trust in partnering with us in your children’s education.

I look forward to a fantastic school year, confident that our combined efforts will lead to engaging

instruction and remarkable achievements for our students.

Sincerely,

Dr. Maria L. Rianna

Superintendent of Schools
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